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The government has vetoed an order by the independent freedom of information watchdog to
release the minutes of cabinet meetings held immediately before the invasion of Iraq in March
2003.
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He described the case as "exceptional" and one where, in his view, the public interest
demanded the papers should be kept secret. He says he took into account "serious potential
prejudice to the maintenance of effective cabinet government".

      

One of the reasons Grieve gave for vetoing disclosure was that the Chilcot inquiry meant the
invasion of Iraq was still a "live" issue. Yet the panel chaired by Sir John Chilcot is being
prevented by Whitehall mandarins from disclosing key documents relating to the decision to
invade Iraq.

  

TVNL Comment: Keep protecting the real criminals of this world.

  

More...
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http://www.guardian.co.uk/politics/2012/jul/31/iraq-invasion-government-documents-secret

